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Circular No. P02/2006 

 

 

Dear Healthcare Professional, 

 

Re: Safety of Ketek® (telithromycin) 

 

Following the recent review of cases of serious liver injury associated with the use of Ketek® 

(telithromycin) by the European Medicines Agency (EMEA), the Medicines Authority is providing 

the press release and Q & A document issued by the EMEA for your perusal.  
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